
    
 
 
          September 17, 2018 
 
Dear St. Philip the Apostle School Family, 
 
 
Two years ago, St. Philip the Apostle School founded the 1927 Society to honor 90 years of 
Catholic education celebrating the opening of the school in 1927.  Five school families (and 
their respective businesses) were kind enough to become founding members of the 1927 
Society with their donations of $1,927.  Today, we have 10 families! 
 
Once again, we are extending the invitation to join the 1927 Society to the entire school 
community.   
 
For a donation of $1,927, members will receive the following benefits: 
 

 Fall Fest 2017 Premier Sponsor 

 Red Tie Ball Recognition 

 Major Donor Recognition 
 
 
As a 1927 Society member, you will receive special recognition throughout the year.  While we 
recognize this opportunity may not be for everyone, we wanted to extend the invitation to all.  
We humbly thank you for your consideration. 
 
We are truly grateful and thank you for your commitment to our children.  These events could 
not take place without the generous support of our parish and school community.  Please feel 
free to contact Colleen Welsh, Development Director, at cwelsh@stphiliptheapostle.org if you 
have any questions or would like additional information.   
 
Finally, please remember to mark your calendar and join us for our annual Fall Fest on Saturday, 
October 20, 2018! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

               
Jennifer Ramirez      Colleen Welsh 
Principal        Development Director  
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St. Philip the Apostle School 

1927 Society Member 

* * * Please return no later than Friday, October 5, 2018 * * * 

 

___Yes!  We would like to become a member of the 1927 Society: 

 Fall Fest 2018 (October 20, 2018) – Premier recognition on festival banners, posters, 

website, church bulletin and school newsletters 

 Red Tie Ball(April 13, 2019)– Full color ad in program and poster at event, website, 

church and school newsletters  

 Major Donor Recognition –Invitation to donor events 

Name:________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Ph #:___________________________________________  

E-mail:_________________________________________ 

Please e-mail logo you would like to use on all media to:   cwelsh@stphiliptheapostle.org  

Payment may be made via the Giving tab on our website www.stphiliptheapostle.org/school/ and 
selecting 1927 Society or with a check made out to St. Philip the Apostle School.  Please contact Colleen 
Welsh, Development Director, if you have any questions (626) 795-9691 ext. 449  or 
cwelsh@stphiliptheapostle.org. 

 

  Thank you for supporting                             

   St. Philip the Apostle School! 
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